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Issue 9 – Term 4 – Week 9 

Dear Parents 
 
Tomorrow night is our Presentation Night at the School 
of Arts Hall. Everyone is welcome and we will start with 
a sausage sizzle at 6pm.  It would be greatly appreciated 
if everyone could bring a plate to share for supper. 

Next week is our Gold Coast excursion.  There is a great 
deal of excitement and some worry (about the plane 
trip) from both the children and staff and hopefully the 
parents who are coming with us.  Could we have the 
medical notes back asap and could parents call in to 
sign the children’s ID cards. 

We will have our end 
of year party with 
Neville at Jumbo’s 
Jungle on Tuesday 
17th December.  On 
that day we will meet 
at Jumbo’s at 10am. 

On Wednesday 18th December we will be having 
Christmas Carols in the School of Arts Hall at 6pm. 
Sausage sandwiches and drinks will be available to 
purchase.  BYO picnic rug.  Entry will be a gold coin 
donation and all proceeds will go to the school. 

If you are looking for something to do on Saturday 21st 
December Sunny Ridge Golf Club is holding a seafood 
night at $40 a head.  For more information contact the 
Golf Club. 

As this will be the last newsletter 
for the year I would like to take this 
opportunity to thank everyone for 
another wonderful year.  We have 
so many wonderful people who 

contribute to the school in so many ways and I am so 
very grateful for the staff, parents and community of 
Carcoar.  Thank you and I look forward to another 
amazing year in 2014.  Have a wonderful, relaxing and 
restful Christmas and New Year season. Most 
importantly, stay safe!! 

 Chris Smith & Staff 
 

Term 4, 2013 
Coming Events 

6th December Presentation Night – 6pm 

11th – 13th December End of Year excursion, Gold 
Coast 

18th December Last day of term for 
students 

 Christmas Carols 6pm 

19th December Staff Development Day 

20th December Staff Development Day 

Term 1, 2014 
28th January Staff Development Day 

29th January Students return to school 

 

 

General Meeting 
For the School of Arts 

Sunday 8th December 2013 
4pm 

 
All Welcome 
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